
Printed on: 12/04/2022 09:10:09

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/04/2022  20:06:162022/0626/P SUPPRT Sarah and Pamela I am delighted to see an application has been made to change the use of this premises. My partner and I were 

in the flat above the launderette when it went on fire. I cannot describe how scary this was and within a matter 

of minutes our lives turned upside down. We were not a able to live in the flat for 7 months. Not only there is a 

significant fire risk with the launderette but there has also been security incidents 

(https://www.hamhigh.co.uk/news/belsize-launderette-sees-bloody-brawl-3614084). The risk to life is too high 

to bring the launderette back and we would welcome a successful application to change its use.
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